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R Behl � (02) 6962 0123

10 October 2000

The Committee Secretary
House of Representatives Communications Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT 2600

cta.reps@aph.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

RADIO INDUSTRY

The Griffith City Council wishes to make a submission to the Radio Industry Inquiry.

The Griffith region is well serviced by radio services other than SBS Radio.

Griffith has a diverse multicultural mix with substantial numbers of residents born
overseas, mainly in Italy, India, Fiji, Tonga and Turkey.  The number of residents
originating from these countries and settling in Griffith continues to grow.

The provision of the SBS Radio service to this region would be well received and
greatly appreciated.  I should point out that Griffith is also lacking in the provision of a
Government provided SBS TV service.

Yours faithfully

R BEHL
GENERAL MANAGER
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